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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSStrongerTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors are recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff, and community members dedicating themselves totally to the education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2020-21 school year is #HCSStrongerTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSStrongerTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a special meeting on February 25, 2021, does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSStrongerTogether Award for February 2021:

· Camye Cunningham, a James T. Alton Middle School eighth-grader, is a standout student with a glowing personality, a servant heart, and a brilliant mind!  She asks for and collects donations for a local charity each year to celebrate her birthday. This year she chose to help a local nurse who set up a virtual drive for the homeless.  She collected tents, clothes, food, toiletries, etc. She has also orchestrated donation parties in lieu of birthday parties since kindergarten.  These parties have benefited SpringHaven, local animal shelters, children’s hospitals, Warm Blessings, and various food drives.  One year she stocked the family resource center at Rineyville Elementary with food and clothing for fellow students in need. 

Before the pandemic, she traveled with Allegro Dance Theatre to provide dance education to elementary and middle schools, providing exposure to the arts.  

· HCS Child Nutrition Team Members through the Lincoln Trail Chapter of the Kentucky School Nutrition Association collected approximately $4,500 for the HCS student lunch debt.  Their understanding of how families can sometimes run into obstacles creating a debt situation has greeted students with warm smiles and healthy meals.  We are truly grateful for their hard work in raising these funds and their dedication to our students and their health.  Former Lincoln Trail Chapter President Nancy Richardson will be accepting the award on the Chapter’s behalf. 
· American Legion Auxiliary Hardin Unit 113 is a tremendous friend to Hardin County Schools.  They have provided food and clothing to our family resource and youth service centers that they have worked hard to collect.  They have sponsored poster and essay contests that give students opportunities to earn money.  They recently have donated a book called Hero at Home by Sarah Verardo to our elementary school media centers. 

The book tells the story of a young lady whose father has suffered an injury while serving our country. Our young students now have another resource to help them learn about sacrifice, love of country, and understanding their fellow students who may have a parent who was injured in their service to America. 
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